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Summary: The current allowed driveway opening at the curb is a maximum of 
twenty-five (25) feet.  With three car garages and parking of trailers, 
recreational vehicles, boats and such becoming more prevalent, there 
are many in Hyrum that desire a wider driveway approach.  Residents 
have asked staff and members of the City Council to consider changing 
this minimum.   

Zoning: Affecting zones R-1, R-2, R-3, R-5, RA, C-1, C-2 

Sections of Code to be amended: 

17.28.250 Off-Street Parking - Special Regulations – R-1 & R-2 

17.30.250 Off-Street Parking – Special Regulations – R-2A 

17.32.140 Off Street Parking – Special Regulations – R-3 

17.36.140 Off Street Parking – Special Regulations – R-5 

17.38.250 Off-Street Parking – Special Regulations – RA 

17.44.110 Off-Street Parking – Special Requirements – C-1 

17.45.210 Off-Street Parking – Special Requirements – C-2 

 


